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This is the day the Lord has made,

| will rejoice and be glad in it!
Psalm 118: 24

Give thanks in all circumstances, for this is God’s will for you in Christ Jesus.
1 Thessalonians 5: 16-18

Anne Campbell
Newsletter Coordinator



| urge, then, first of all, that petitions,
prayers, intercession and thanksgiving be
made for all people— for kings and all those
in authority, that we may live peaceful and
qguiet lives in all godliness and holiness.

1 Timothy 2: 1-2,NIV



Have you ever thought about what goes on at a Secretariat
Meeting? Do you have any questions you would like to ask? Do
vou have concerns you would like to address? You are always
welcome to come. We meet on the fourth Monday of each
month at 6:00 p.m. at Crossroads Church in Beachton, GA. The
address is 228 Walden Road, Thomasville, GA 31792. We also
offer a Zoom link for anyone uncomfortable with meeting in
person. The Community is a vital part of making a Tres Dias
Weekend successful.
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year. But our God is faithful, and He is in control. These times give us the option to be creative in our
outreach as well as give us new opportunities for spiritual growth and ministry.

| am so thankful to be able to see my sisters and brothers in person. We have had a couple of wonderful
sister gatherings and Bible study reviews. My heart is full as | think of our Tres Dias family and the love
and support given over the last year.

| will soon begin the process of reviewing our team and contacting team members as well as praying and
listening for God's direction in placing new members. | plan on having a new professors and heads
meeting in December or January, as well as a day for practice talks in January. New team meetings will
begin around the end of February.

| want to thank all of you for your continued prayers. Please continue to pray for the candidates God is
raising up and their families. Also pray for the teams, for Rodney, Annie, David, myself and our families as
we continue to look for and listen to His direction. His timing is always perfect and good! We will all be
together again, united and standing firm in His strength and on His promises, for such a time as this!

Much love and blessings,

Anne



Kairos was stolen and has not been recovered. All of the contents needed to conduct a Weekend for
our Brothers who are incarcerated was in the trailer. The total value including the trailer was over
$10,000.00 dollars. They have a Weekend planned for the Spring and need to obtain a new trailer and
all the items that were stolen.

If you would like to contribute money to assist in rebuilding their supplies, please mail a check to:
Kairos

PO Box 833

Thomasville, Georgia 31799

Please write Autry SP in memo section

You may copy and paste this link in your browser
httg(s:[[connect.clickandgledge.com[w/Form/B1c18d77-91f6-4737—9ae1-
a44d840et4507637177093582348654

Thanks for your help in this matter.

Omer A. Kenworthy
NFTD #38
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